
 
 
13 June 2019 
 
 
To Mr. John Orr of Tinkers Bridge Residents Association, 
 
RE: Resident Association Health Check funding – 2019/2020 
 
I am pleased to inform you that based on the evidence you submitted, Tinkers Bridge 
Residents Association have been awarded a Gold level of accreditation this year.  
 
As discussed at the last RA network meeting on 24th of April 2019, we have amended 
the process slightly and there are now 3 levels of accreditation. We have also 
confirmed the number of council properties covered by each residents association.  
 
Tinkers Bridge Residents Association will be awarded the amount of £750.00 this 
year which will reach your nominated bank account within 14 days and a certificate 
for your fantastic effort in supporting your community.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this decision, please contact me by 28th of 
June 2019.  
 
 
 
 
On behalf of the Resident Engagement Team, well done and keep up the good work! 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mhay Green 
Resident Engagement Team 
Housing and Regeneration 
 

Place Directorate  
Housing and Regeneration 
 
 

Reply to Resident Engagement Team  
Call 01908 253101 
E-mail mhay.green@milton-keynes.gov.uk 
 


